
The Maryland Camaro Club cruise to  

Mike’s Crab House 

Lunch - Sunday March 20, 2016 
 

 

Sunday March 20th for Lunch. 

Order off their abundant menu, as much or as little as you like.     
Seating will be eight to a table. There will be one check for 
each table, so it will include up to eight people on it. Payment 
will be directly to the Restaurant at the event. 

Established in 1958, Mike's Crab House brings a mouth-
watering waterfront dining experience on the banks of the 
beautiful South River. They proudly serve crabs and seafood in 
the finest Chesapeake Bay Tradition. Mike’s is located in Riva, 
Maryland, just minutes from Annapolis.  

 

 

 

  

 
 

We plan to Camaro-van from the Park and 

Ride located at Rt 32 and Rt 108 (the park 

and ride is located across the road to Win 

Kelly Chevrolet at the Ten Oaks Ballroom 

(it also serves as a park & ride). We will 

meet there starting at 9:45 AM and will 

leave at 10:15 AM sharp.  

 

Directions: 
From park & ride, Rt 32 east 22 miles to 

merge Rt 97 south for 6 miles to merge Rt 50 

east to exit for MD-665 Aris T Allen Road south 

towards Riva Road. Go 2.4 miles to Riva Road, 

turn right onto Riva Road and continue until 

you go across a bridge, then turn left. Mike’s 

Crab House will be right there by the water at 

3030 Riva Road, Riva, MD 21140.  

 

We plan to arrive at about 11:00 AM  

 

CAMARO-van – You can bring your other 

vehicle, but we plan to have the Camaros in 

the lead and the others following. Please be 

sure to be “gassed-up” and ready to go! 

You can check out Mike’s Crab House and 

their lunch menu at their web site: 
http://www.mikescrabhouse.com/  

    

They require us to have a head count, so 

please RSVP to me by Friday, March 18 
via email at siegc@verizon.net or by calling 

me at 301-854-2014. Please let me know if 

you plan to meet us at RTs 32 & 108 or if 

you plan to meet us there. 

 

It will most likely rain, but we are going 

anyway! So it’s OK to leave your show car 

at home and drive your other car (so that 

your pretty car doesn’t get wet!)  
 

Note: They have lots of parking there! 

 

Please RSVP to me via email (preferred)  at 

siegc@verizon.net or call me at 301-854-2014.   

Thanks, 

Charlie Geis 
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